May 22, 2018

The Board of Directors of the Montezuma Community School District met on the above date at the Schoolhouse in the Elementary Library, with the following board members present: Pete Ross, Cori Henkle, Jason Meyer, Vince Johnson. Stacie Cameron was absent. 

President Ross called the meeting to order at 6:30PM .


Work Session
Trent Grundmeyer was present to lead a workshop to discuss the process of hiring the next Elementary and Secondary Principals. Trent gave several examples of how to choose the next two candidates such as how many to select and the initial and formal interview process.

The board agreed that they will hold both elementary and secondary interviews on the same day.  There will be interview teams to included students, administrators, teachers, support staff and community members.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Vince Johnson made the motion to approve Grundmeyer services option 4 in the amount of $6627. Motion carried 4-0. 
  
No other business appeared before the board and was on proper motion adjourned at 7:56pm





______________________________________			______________________________________
Board President					Board Secretary
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